
 

14th June  2024 

Terrington C of E Primary School Bulletin 

Message From the Head of School 

Dear Parents, 

Another busy week has been had by all at Terrington School. We have welcomed new 

pupils and met new friends across the world, through our Diversity Day and the Kafun-

jo Project. 

As you will see from below, everyone has been very busy and involved in lots of activi-

ties during the week. I also know from my diary that there are plenty more exciting 

days coming up before the end of term for the children to participate in. Please keep 

checking the bulletin for up and coming dates. 

I wish you all a lovely weekend. 

Linda 

Wellie Store 

We have a lovely new storage facility for pupils' wellies 
to be stored in school to ensure we can use the meadow 
in all weather conditions. We welcome your child/
children to bring in their wellies to store in school to 
use when is needed. Please can we ask that they are 
labelled with their name.  

Message from the Executive Headteacher. 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

  

Staffing Updates 

  

We are delighted inform you that from September 24 Mr Matt Marshall will be teaching our Year 3/4/5/6 class. 
Mr Marshall is already employed by FST Federation and currently teaches Y5/6 at Foston. The KS2 children will 
probably remember him for his infamous rap during this years residential on the subject of cheese and other 
events across the federation! We look forward to welcoming him to Terrington Primary School. Mr Marshall will 
be coming into Terrington for transition days before the summer to get to know all the children better. 

  

It is with sadness that I must share that Miss Birdsall will be leaving us at the end of the academic year to pursue 
other opportunities within EYFS. I know you will join me in thanking her for all she has done at Terrington over 
the last 4 years. We will miss her very much.  

  

Mrs Rutherford will continue on into the next academic year within our EYFS / KS1 team and we will shortly be 
advertising for an additional fulltime teacher to work alongside her. We will let you know as soon as we can intro-
duce the successful candidate. 

  

  
Kind regards 
Sarah Moore 
Executive Headteacher FST Federation in Collaboration with Langton Primary School 

 

Teacher's Absences 

Whilst we don't always have control of when our 

teachers are not in class (illness) wherever possible 

the children in the class will always be told before by 

their class teacher.  Unfortunately, we are not able 

to let parents know this as things can sometimes 

change in a school week 



WOW WORK  
NURSERY AND RECEPTION (EYFS) 
(CLASS 1) 

We have been enjoying learning about Sum-
mer this week as the children explore how to 
stay safe in the hot weather. The children 
have loved role playing with the 'At The 
Beach' role play area, wearing their hats, 
sunglasses and pretending to apply their 
suncream when visiting the beach! We're all 
Summer ready now! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 (CLASS 2) 

This has been yet another busy week. We 
were lucky to have another visit from 
Audrey where the children moulded each 
other into characters from Fairy tales, we 
celebrated Diversity week with Key Stage 1, 
and the Year 1s tried their hardest with 
their phonics screening. Well done year 1s- 
I am so proud of your efforts!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS2 (CLASS 3) 

 

This week in KS2, we have enjoyed looking at journeys through our 
RE learning. We discussed the journeys we have been on through-
out our lives thus far and discussed even the smallest of journeys 
such as walking to the meadow. We ventured to the meadow taking 
with us a journey stick to capture every aspect of their journey.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



INFORMATION  
Illnesses  

Please find attached a poster informing parents of when children should and shouldn't be kept off 
school.  We hope you find this useful, but if you are ever unsure, please contact us at school or speak with 
your local pharmacy/doctor/111. 

 

Diversity Day   

On Wednesday 12th, we launched our project looking at the similarities and differences between our 
schools and the Kafunjo project. We got to meet Bruno and ask his questions about life in Uganda and their 
school as well as their church community. If you would like to learn more, please head to: https://
www.kafunjo.org/ 

 
RSE Workshop  

As part of our curriculum development, we are implementing that sex education is taught yearly to Y6 pu-
pils to ensure they recall their learning before they transition to secondary school as well as continuing to 
teach the topic every other year to year 5/6 pupils, as stated in our long-term plan. On Tuesday 25th June at 
4pm, Miss Tordoff will be holding a sex education Teams presentation for Y6 parents to attend in order to 
share resources before the delivery of the topics. Please see the link below to attend:  Microsoft 
Teams Need help? 

Join the meeting now 

Meeting ID: 325 659 806 709 

Passcode: z7jTD6 

Should you have any questions, please speak to Miss Tordoff. 

RSE Policy  

We are currently reviewing our RSE Policy and would like to share our updated version with parents. 
Please find this attached to the bulletin. Should you have any questions, please contact the school office for 
the attention of Miss Tordoff.  
 
 
Drama Workshop 

Drama workshop that is available to young people aged 7-16 years old.  This is taking place at Norton Col-
lege Sixth Form Centre on Tuesday 28th May. (See attachment) 

 
 
Free Holiday Clubs 

For those pupils who are in receipt of free school meals (based on economic benefit criteria) you should 
shortly (around 17th June) be receiving from FEAST (North Yorkshire Together) vouchers that can be used 
for FREE holiday clubs and activities that can be accessed through the summer holidays - please see the 
link for the website which should shortly be displaying clubs in our area.  They are hoping to run a couple 
in Easingwold, a few in Malton and several spread out across Ryedale.  Please note places are limited and 
book up quickly.  https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/feast/ 

Please note this does not relate to the free school meals received in reception and KS1. 

 

KS2 Swimming Gala at Norton Pool- July 9th. 

Some children from KS2 have kindly been invited to take part in a swimming gala at Norton pool on the 
evening of 9th July. Selected children have received a letter from their class teacher with further infor-
mation. If you have received a letter, please can you let your class teacher know whether your child will 
attend the gala so we can let the organisers know numbers. This event is organised by Norton pool, not 
school, therefore you will need to take your child to the event. 

Mrs Rutherford. 

 

https://www.kafunjo.org/
https://www.kafunjo.org/
https://aka.ms/JoinTeamsMeeting?omkt=en-US
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YjNkOGRjMmMtOGUwMy00ZjA2LTgwNjYtNjY4ZDQyMmJhMzRm%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22d7493df3-a14e-4f5e-8f6d-12f4065871a8%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%224903654d-906c-4185-9b1c-46d1a51dd328%22%7d
https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/feast/


INFORMATION  
 
FST Olympics (Sports Day) 

On Tuesday 2nd July, ALL children from Nursery to Year 6 will be taking part in our sports 

day.  

This will take place at Terrington Village Hall.  Children from Stillington and Foston will be taken across by 

bus, which will leave school immediately after registration.  Parents and families are invited to join 

us from 1 o’clock and may take their children home with them when sports day has finished 

roughly around 2:30pm. Buses will still be provided for those children who need them and will return 

to school before the end of the school day.  

All children should come to school in their PE kit, which is a white t-shirt, black shorts or jogging bottoms 

and trainers. Children should also wear their school jumper/cardigan and bring their own, clearly named 

water bottle. Please can we also ask that pupils bring a sun hat and sun cream is applied before school (a 

labelled bottle can also be brought with them).  

There will be NO hot school dinners on this day for everyone, so packed lunches of sandwiches will be 

provided. If you would like to order a school packed lunch for your child, please let the school 

office know by Monday 17th June, so that we can order supplies in good time. Sandwich filling choices 

are ham, cheese or tuna mayo. If you do not want a school packed lunch, then please provide one for your 

child, as there will be no other option on this day.  

If you plan to attend, please bring your own chair! 

Nursery children who do not attend nursery on Tuesdays are also invited to join us.  If your child would 

like to come for the day or the afternoon, please let the class teacher know. 

If anyone has any questions, please direct them to the school office to be passed on to Miss Cooke.   

 
 
Choral Speaking Event - Thursday 4th July 

  

This half term, KS2 children are focusing on choral speaking by selecting and rehearsing a poem to per-
form in small groups as part of our learning. We would like to invite all parents and pupils across the 
school to the KS2 choral speaking performance on Thursday 4th July at 4pm at the Village hall. KS2 pupils 
taking part in the event are welcome to stay at school on this day, once the school day has ended, in prepa-
ration for the event which will be free of charge. 

  

As a judging panel, parents and pupils will decide which performers will be selected to represent their 
school at the Grand Final against our Federated schools at Terrington Village Hall on Monday 8th July. 

  

Please can you contact the school office to confirm your attendance to the event. 

 

Grand Final Choral Speaking - 8th July 

  

On Monday 8th July, all KS2 children will be taking part in a variety of poetry and performance activities 
followed by a Grand Final performance of each school's winning representatives at Terrington village hall. 
If your child requires a packed lunch, please can you contact the school office by  Wednesday 19th June. 
The sandwich choices are: cheese, ham or tuna. 

  

If you have any questions please speak to your child's class teacher on the playground at collection 

 

 



INFORMATION  
 
Gymnastics KS2    

On the 21st June, the KS2 children from Terrington and Stillington will be taking part in a gymnastics en-

hancement session at Malton Sports Centre. The session will be led by two gymnastics coaches: one of 

which was national champion for 6 years. This is an excellent opportunity for the children to learn different 

aspects of gymnastics. 

Children should come into school in their uniform and will get changed at school into their PE kits   Chil-
dren will also need to be wearing their school jumpers.  They will have lunch at school as normal. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Fair Play 

According to Statista, 69% of children currently engage in competitive sport, either in or out of 

school.  Thanks to the Euros, it’s very possible that percentage will see an uptick in the coming weeks. En-

joying sport and revelling in healthy competition can have a fantastic impact on children’s development – 

but when presented with the idea of a winning side, emotions can sometimes run high, and feelings can be 

hurt.  Please find attached a poster to help promote fair play in competitions.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Fantastic Friday July 12th -Key Stage 1 and 2   

For our Fantastic Friday on July 12th the children will be travelling to Stillington School to 
learn about water and fire safety from some visiting speakers. Following on from the suc-
cess of our Everybody’s cycling bike try outs last year, the children will also be learning 

The children will be travelling by bus, which will be leaving at 9:15 and will return at 2:35. 
Please can all children come to school in their PE kit. Helmets will be provided, however if 
your child wishes to bring one, they can, but please make sure it is clearly labelled with 

All children will be having a packed lunch, so please send them in with lunch and water bottle, 
or pre-order lunch from the school office before Thursday June 27th with their choice of 
cheese, ham or tuna-mayonnaise sandwich.   

As we have a company bringing in a range of exciting, different cycles, and there is the cost 
of the bus to transport the children to Stillington we would appreciate a voluntary contribu-
tion of £8 per child towards to cost of the day which will be added to parent pay please pro-
vide consent on parent pay for the cycles.    



INFORMATION  

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School  details are :- 

Email :- terrington.primary@foston.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Telephone :- 01653 648340 

Head of School :-  Mrs L Bowman 

Executive Headteacher  :- Mrs S Moore. 

DIARY DATES 

Swimming Friday 14th  June—Friday 19th July (every week) 

NSPCC Workshop (Year 2, Year 5+6) Monday 17th June 

Year 6 Induction Day (Malton School) Tuesday 18th June 

KS2 Gymnastics (Malton Sports Centre) Friday 21st June 2024 

Year 6 School Photographs Monday 24th June 

KS2 Ampleforth Trip Wednesday 26th June 

KS1 Malton Sports Centre— Summer Sports Wednesday 26th June  

Y5 Transition Day (Malton School) Thursday 27th June 

Transition Day (All Years) Monday 1st July 

New To Reception Meeting (9am meeting) Monday 1st July.  

Sports Day  (1pm Terrington Village Hall) 

(All Parents welcome) 

Tuesday 2nd July  

(Reserve Day)  4th July 

Choral Speaking Event KS2 (4pm   Terrington 

Village Hall) (All Parents Welcome) 

Thursday 4th July 

Ks2 Multi-Skills Enhancement Thursday 4th July 

Transition Day (All Years) Friday 5th July 

Grand Final Choral Event KS2 (All Day) 

(Terrington Village Hall) 

Monday  8th July  

Year 6 Leavers Trip (tbc) Wednesday 10th July 

Fantastic Friday (KS1 and KS2) (Stillington) Friday 12th July  

Leavers Assembly  (2.30pm) (All Parents Wel-

come) 

Wednesday 17th July 

Sharing Assembly (All Parents Welcome) Thursday 18th July 

Summer  Friday 19th July (Last Day of School) 

Tuesday 3rd September (First Day Back) 


